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Research Analysis 

 

HB 2287 requires the Department of Corrections to conduct a risk and needs assessment on all 

new prisoners sentenced to custody of the Department and develop an individualized case plan 

based on the assessment.  The Department is to develop a case plan for each inmate and ensure 

that the plan is achievable prior to the inmate’s parole eligibility date.  The Department must also 

forward the case plan to the Pardon and Parole Board and electronically submit a progress report 

on each parole-eligible inmate’s case plan to the Parole Board. 

 

Prepared By: Brad Wolgamott 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

HB 2287, as introduced, which requires DOC to develop risk and need assessments and case 

plans for new inmates, will have a fiscal impact. DOC is working to find exact numbers on this.   

 

Prepared By: Kristina King 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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